
November 4, 2009          

  

City Council  

Committee Report 

To:   Mayor & Council 
 

Fr:   Tara Rickaby, Planning Assistant 
 

Re:   Filling vacancy on  Snowmobile/ATV Advisory Committee 
 

Recommendation: 
THAT  the Council of the City of Kenora hereby appoints Tina Brookes, 

representing the Tourism Committee of the Lake of the Woods Development 
Commission, to fill the vacancy on the Kenora Snowmobile/ATV Advisory 

Committee.  
 

Background: 

Council approved a terms of reference, in June of 2008, for the 
Snowmobile/ATV Advisory Committee, whose   primary focus  is to support the 

sport of snowmobiling and the use of all terrain vehicles for recreation and 
transportation, recognizing that both must be conducted in a manner that is 

respectful of the rights of property owners, other riders, and all residents of the 
community. 

 
There has been a vacancy on the Committee for a representative of the Lake of 

the Woods Development Commission’s Tourism Committee representative; Tina 
Brookes  has volunteered to fill that vacancy. 

 
Budget: NA 

 
Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  

Property and Planning Agenda, Council Agenda, Snowmobile/ATV Committee, 

LOWDC Tourism Committee Agenda 


